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Barnardo’s Positive Identities Service 
LGBTQ Allies Newsletter
April 2018

Hello Allies! 
Welcome to the April edition of the LGBTQ Allies newsletter. As part of being an LGBTQ Ally you will receive a regular newsletter detailing our progress, sharing best practice, resources and dates for your diary. We’ve opened up the newsletter to include information about all our Positive Identities services, not just the Anti-Homophobic, Biphobic and Transphobic (HBT) Bullying project, and we’ll be sending it round to a wider audience from now on.
You are welcome to share this newsletter on your website as an easy way for partners, parents and community members to see that you are involved with the project. 
Progress Updates 
From here on we’ll be giving an update on some of the work we’ve been doing recently. 

This time we’d like to tell you about a recently finished pilot project that Barnardo’s paid for through our internal innovation fund, Gender Space

Barnardo’s staff worked in partnership with the Gender Identity Development Service in Leeds to provide up to 4 one-to-one sessions with young people waiting for their first appointment.
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The evaluation report is still being written so we can’t reveal any findings yet, but I can say that we learned a lot and would like to do more work like this in the future!
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Right to Be

We’ve also recently started a short project in East Riding of Yorkshire.
This is centred around tackling LGBTQ hate crime through school workshops to years 8 and 10; training to the police and other professionals in how to respond to hate crime; and improving the recording of incidents and support of hate crime victims.
Beacon Schools

Thanks to all schools who applied to be one of our Beacon Schools. After some tough decisions we have now selected the following 10 schools who have done a great job in implementing their learning from the Anti-HBT Bullying project.

Airedale Academy

Holy Rosary and St Anne’s Catholic Primary

Middleton Primary School

Minsthorpe Community College

Pindersfields Hospital PRU

Ralph Thoresby School

Richmond Hill Primary Academy

Stanley St Peter’s CE Primary School

The Farnley Academy

Tranmoor Primary School

They’ll each be mentoring at least one other school through the project and we look forward to working with them. 

Recommended Resources

TrueTube is full of resources for RE, PSHE, Citizenship and assemblies. There are some great videos here, some with lesson plans and notes for teachers. The link above takes you to suggested resources for LGBT history month, but of course you can talk about this at any time. 

You can watch one video before you have to make an account but it looks like it could be useful for more than just one lesson.
Stonewall always have a good selection of posters and resources, from their “No Bystanders” poster advertising your group pledge to address bullying language and behaviours to information on their award-winning campaign to make sports groups more inclusive to LGBT people (#RainbowLaces). 
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Find these and more on their Community Resources page. 

Examples of Best Practice

Wales High School, in Sheffield, have new ID badges which identify the LGBTQ+ support members of staff. 
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These badges are worn by staff who have attended the Positive Identities Training and would like to be recognised as someone who students can talk to and/or members of staff directly involved in the LGBTQ+ allies group.  A range of staff wear this badge across school; including teaching staff, support staff and members of the Senior Leadership Team.
Students have been informed about the purpose of these badges during LGBTQ+ History Month assemblies so students who identify as LGBTQ+ know who they can speak to if they feel in need of some support.
If you need any more ideas for the Visible or Support sections of your action plan this might be something your school or organisation could do too.

Upcoming Events
International Day Against Homophobia, Biphobia and Transphobia – 17th May
This day is celebrated in more than 130 countries, including 37 where same-sex acts are still illegal. The day was initially chosen to mark the anniversary of the World Health Organisation’s declassification of homosexuality as a mental disorder in 1990.
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This year the theme is “Alliances for Solidarity”, which seems particularly fitting to share with you, our allies; we couldn’t do the work that we do without all of you.

Perhaps you could run an assembly on this day, or even incorporate the theme into a lesson. This website has some information about how you could mark the occasion. 
Pride Events
The weather is starting to get better and that means that it is nearly time for Pride events across the UK. We’ll definitely have a presence at Leeds Pride on the 5th August and expect to be at several more. You can find a full list of events at pinkuk.com 
Contact Us
Whether you want to make a referral, book a training session or leave us some feedback, you can reach us using the contact details below.
0113 393 3259

positive.identities@barnardos.org.uk
Until next time!
The Positive Identities Team
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